
Community Health Network complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex.
ATENCIÓN: si habla español, tiene a su disposición servicios gratuitos de asistencia lingüística. 注意：如果您使用繁體中文，您可以免費獲得語言援助服 務。

Ramp Closures

North Campus

The Indiana  
Department of  

Transportation plans 
to close the I-69 
Northbound 82nd 

Street on and  
off-ramps seen in  
red on the map,  

starting on or after  
Monday, April 17 and 

extending through  
December 2023. 

This is part of the Clear 
Path I-465 and I-69  

construction project.

For information on INDOT suggested  
alternate routes, use the QR code or visit 
eCommunity.com/clearpath


